
 
 
September 2014 
 
 
To:  All Students  
 
From:  Office of the Dean of Students  
 
Re:  Voter Registration and Elections 2014 
 
I am writing to provide you with information pertaining to upcoming elections in November. All students 
are strongly encouraged to participate in the electoral process and exercise their right to vote. Full-time 

http://www.fairfieldct.org/vote
http://www.sots.ct.gov/
http://votesmart.org/

